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BSE Limited,         December 13, 2023 

Department of Corporate Services - CRD 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai-400 001 

 

Dear Sirs / Ma’am, 

 

Sub: Clarification on Significant Increase in Volume 

Ref: 1. Your mail having Reference No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/VK/ 2023-2024/ 474 dated December 

13, 2023 

2. Scrip Code 532663 / SASKEN 

 

This has reference to your aforesaid mail regarding the captioned subject. 

 

We wish to inform you that we have made timely disclosures of the events / information etc. required 

under the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements), Regulation, 2015 (‘Listing 

Regulations’). We have been complying with Regulation 30 of the Listing Regulations and have made 

disclosures of the requisite information / announcement within the prescribed timelines.  

 

Further, to the best of our information, there are no events / information, etc. which require disclosure 

under the Listing Regulations at the moment that have a bearing on the operation / performance of the 

Company. 

 

The trading window would be closed effective December 16, 2023 for the designated persons in view 

of consideration of financial results for the quarter ending December 31, 2023. 

 

We will ensure to make requisite disclosures of information, as per Listing Regulations, which may 

have a bearing on the price / volume behavior in our scrip. 

 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Sasken Technologies Limited 

 

 

 

 

Paawan Bhargava 

Company Secretary 
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